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Invitation to Industry to discuss an upcoming Garden Waste Composting Contract Opportunity

Wednesday 27th March 2019, Shire Hall, Gloucester GL1 2TH
In summer 2019 Gloucestershire County Council will be inviting tenders from companies wishing to offer a garden waste composting service. This service will cover all the household garden waste collected at the kerbside and at Household Recycling Centres by local authorities in Gloucestershire comprising of 

· Treatment

· Bulking

· Haulage

. 
These may be procured as a combined or separate lots to ensure the best value transportation and treatment services. The contract will commence on 1st February 2020 and most likely operate for a period of 5 years or more, subject to market findings.
You are invited to join us on a 1-1 basis for an informal discussion about this contract opportunity. This will enable us to answer any questions you may have, and will help the County Council to understand the current market.
To book one of the available places, please email roger.smith@gloucestershire.gov.uk or contact us by phone on 01452 426895. It is anticipated that discussions will last around 1 hour.
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